February 5, 1976

CONFIDENTIAL CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Academic Staff

FROM: Henry Blackburn

It has come to my attention that some of the academic ataff has
discussed personal salaries with other members of the staff, including
those on civil service staff. I personally regard this as indiscrete.
- It can have no beneficial affect on performance. It is a personal
matter between you and the LPH administration or SPH. I believe it is
inappropriate and unprofessional to discuss these matters with others,
I know it 13 umwise as policy. I hope it won't happen again.

Thanks.



